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Dear Pamela Love:
 
 
The Clinical IRB has reviewed your Request for Determination of Human Subjects Research for your project,
"Improving Oral Health Care in the Underserved Population: A Quality Improvement Initiative". As presented in the
Request, this project does not meet the definition of human subjects research as defined in 45 CFR 46.102. Further
review by the IRB is not required.
 
If the nature of the project changes due to the use of additional data or study procedures that may change this
determination, please contact ORSP before implementing those changes. Good luck with your project.
 
 
Kind Regards,
 
Institutional Review Board

 Clinical IRB


